
VILLAGE 

MEETING 
4 NOVEMBER 2014 at 7:30 p.m. 

MILTON ABBAS READING ROOM 
 

A meeting has been arranged to 

discuss the future status of the  

Street Fair 
There will be a report back on the review 

into Charitable Status and a 

recommendation for the village to vote on 

at this meeting. 

Please try to attend and be part of this very 

important discussion. 


